
 
     April 16, 2024 
      

 
     
 
 
 PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS       

 
Subject: IFB 24-018 
  Woodson High School  

Field Dugout Replacement Project 
   
 
SEALED BIDS from Prospective Bidders for the Field Dugout Replacement Project at 
Woodson High School will be received by Fairfax County Public Schools, Gatehouse 
Administration Center (GAC), Suite 1600, 8115 Gatehouse Road, Falls Church, VA 22042, an 
equal opportunity employer. Bids will be received prior to 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 1, 
2024, at the above referenced address.  
 
Bidding documents will be available electronically to Prospective Bidders on Tuesday,  
April 16, 2024, from FCPS Buyer Supervisor, Roger Wimmer, rlwimmer@fcps.edu, 571-423-
2279. 
 
For additional questions, contact Roger Wimmer, buyer supervisor, at 571-423-2279 or via 
email at rlwimmer@fcps.edu.      
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